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Dear Parents/Guardian, Student Athletes: 

 

This Pre-Participation Student Athlete Medical Packet must be completed and signed prior to any student receiving a 

physical examination for participation in any athletic activity.  Parents and students who do not have the appropriate forms 

completed will not be allowed to participate in a pre-athletic physical examination. 

 

Parents /Guardians may choose to have their child examined by physicians at the Cornell Scott Hill Health Center; 400-428 

Columbus Avenue or their own physician.   

 
 PARENT/GUARDIAN MUST BE PRESENT WITH THE STUDENT IN ORDER TO  

       HAVE THEIR CHILD EXAMINED.   

 UNACCOMPANIED STUDENTS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO PARTICIPATE IN A PHYSICAL 

EXAMINATION.  

 IMMUNIZATION RECORDS MUST BE PRESENTED ON THE DAY OF THE PHYSICAL EXAMINATION.  

THE EXAM WILL NOT BE ALLOWED WITHOUT THE IMMUNIZATION RECORDS. Please call the 

Hill Health Center at (203) 503-3000 to schedule an appointment. 

 
Packet Contents 

 

Cover Page      Pg 1: Read only 

Medical Evaluation (Physical forms)*  Pg 2-4: Must be filled out and signed by Health Care Provider 

 
*Completed Medical Evaluation Forms must be returned to Hill Health Center. 

**If the physical given was by your own physician the completed forms must be returned to the Head Coach. 

 

If you need assistance, please contact your child’s coach or: 

 

The Department of Athletics @ (475) 220-1100 

New Haven Public Schools, Department of Athletics/ Physical Education-Health/Floyd Little Athletic Center 

Floyd Little Athletic Center, 480 Sherman PKWY, New Haven, CT  06511 

               
                

Erik J. Patchkofsky, Director of Athletics 
       

     
 


